
September 26, 2025 

Re: Subject: Important Update on Psychiatry Services at CFDS 

Dear Patient/Caregiver, 

We are writing to share important news about psychiatry services at the Center for 
Disability Services (CFDS). CFDS plans to stop offering psychiatry services at 
Center Health Care on December 31, 2025. This may be the first time you are hearing 
this information, and we want to explain what it means for you.  

Because you live independently in the community, we recommend you work with 
your Care Coordination Organization (CCO) or other program in your area that can 
help you take the next steps in your care. These groups will work with you to find new 
psychiatry services that fit your needs. 

No other services offered by CFDS are impacted by this change. 

We strongly encourage you and your caregivers to attend our informational open 
house at 7:00 p.m. on Wednesday, October 1, 2025, in Room 608 at 314 S. 
Manning Blvd., Albany, NY 12208. At this event, you will be able to: 

• Meet with care coordinators and community partners
• Learn about service options
• Ask questions about your next steps

There is a list of resources available in your area on the next page. 

We have also created a webpage with more details: https://cfdsny.org/update-
centerhealth 

We know this change can be difficult, but please remember that your health and comfort 
are very important to us. We are here to help you through this transition.  

With Care, 

Gregory Sorrentino Russell Wenacur, MD 
President and CEO Chief Medical Officer 

To enable and empower people, primarily those with disabilities, to lead healthy and enriched lives. 
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